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Federal Retirement Thrift Investment Board   •   1250 H Street, NW    •   Washington, DC  20005

Subject: Spring 2006 Thrift Savings Plan Poster — “There’s a Better Way”

Date: June 8, 2006

In the past, the Thrift Savings Plan (TSP) has issued posters and brochures in conjunction 
with the semi-annual TSP open seasons. These materials were used by the agencies and 
uniformed services to promote the open seasons and encourage informed participation in 
the TSP. 

Although the TSP open seasons were eliminated last year, the TSP will continue to issue 
Spring and Fall posters. This Spring, the poster’s theme is “There’s a Better Way” to save for 
retirement. It features a broken piggy bank with coins and small bills scattered at random. 
The concept is to encourage employees to save for their retirement through the TSP. 

The TSP is issuing a supply of the posters to all agency and service central distribution 
points; the posters will be arriving shortly. (The poster does not have a stock number, but 
shows the version date.) An electronic version of the poster is attached to this bulletin.

Please display the posters in highly visible areas, such as employee lounges, hallways, caf-
eterias, etc. Even though participants may now join the TSP or change their elections at any 
time, it is important to remind them to periodically think about their TSP investments and 
the impact of their saving decisions on their future retirement security. The posters are an 
easy way to remind them.

PAMELA-JEANNE MORAN 
Director 
Office of Participant Services

Attachment

Inquiries: Questions concerning this bulletin should be directed to the Federal  
Retirement Thrift Investment Board at 202-942-1460.
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